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N Brunsing Associates, Inc.

October 27, 2003 Project No. 29

Mr. Barney Chan Alamedq County
Alameda County Health Care Services 0
Environmental Health Services CT 2 9 2003
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 Environm

e
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 ntal Healih
Site Closure Status Request
Pacific Supply
1735 24t Street
Oakland, California

Dear Mr. Chan:

Brunsing Associates, Inc. (BAI) submitted the report titled, “Groundwater Monitoring
Report, and Site Closure Request”, dated July 29, 2003 in response to your letter dated
May 6, 2003. The report presented the results of BAI's June 2003 sampling event for
wells MW-1, MW-2, MW-3, and VRW-1 through VRW-9 at the Pacific Supply site,
located at 1735 24* Street. This report also requested that the site be reviewed for
closure based on the Risk Based Corrective Action Levels for Oakland.

Because we requested that the site be reviewed for closure, we have not sampled the
wells since June 2003. We are in the process of scheduling our groundwater sampling
events for the final quarter of 2003, and would appreciate information regarding the
status of the closure request, and whether groundwater monitoring needs to continue.

I appreciate your understanding in this matter. If you have any questions or comments
regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact me at (707) 838-3027.

Sincerely,

Michelle Floyd Frederick
Project Engineer

cc: Ms. Normita Callison

P.O. Box 588, Windsor, CA 95492 Phone: (707) 838-3027 Fax: (707) 838-4420



